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The outstanding performance didn’t end there, with the robust group of 24
dealer buyouts in 2021, Motors Holding counted over 60 successful buyouts
since 2010. 

The Awards Ceremony kicked off with a tribute to our rich MDD heritage,
which began 50 years ago in 1972. In addition to the celebration, covering the
five-decade long journey, we curated an incredible congratulatory video
featuring Mary Barra and our senior leaders, both present and past. Their
words of well wishes for achieving such a tremendous milestone were
inspiring and captured the essence of how monumental 50 years creating,
maintaining, and thriving as a diverse dealer network truly is.

In a final word from one of our dealers we heard, “I think a 50 ½ year Dinner
would work too! Just kidding! Truly had the best time! Thank you for all the
efforts to make it special!!”  

Thank you to all our MDD Dealers and Happy 50th Anniversary!!

On March 9th our Dealer Diversity Relations Team hosted our 2022 Minority Dealer
Development (MDD) Winter Business Meeting in Las Vegas. 

With over 100 dealers and guests in attendance, we celebrated the strong 2021 MDD
performance, as well as recognized the largest group of Premier Elite winners (90) in
the history of our recognition program. 

Minority dealer count by Ethnicity has grown in all four categories
over the last few years.

Let me start off by thanking Charles Winton for his leadership and
friendship over this last year as the MDAC Co-chair. His dedication to
making the minority dealers stronger is inspiring. 

On behalf of the MDAC, we want to congratulate the minority dealers on
another spectacular year. 2021 resulted in considerable increases in both
profitability and Motor Holdings buy-outs. As discussed during our winter
meeting in Vegas last month, we have also continued to see an increase in the
minority dealer count while the GM dealer count as a whole has declined.  A
few other highlights:

Leo Portaluppi, MDAC Co-Chair 

98% of Minority dealers were profitable in 2021 at an average Net of almost $4.5 million
Our 2021 net appointment objective was 6. We added 12 New Minority Dealers.
Currently, we have 127 approved candidates, mostly coming from existing GM dealers.

Minority dealers have once again proved that we are GM’s greatest asset!

Lastly, I want to encourage all of you to use the great resource that the MDAC is. I’ve been so
impressed with this council and how eager they are to help. Please reach out if you have
questions or concerns. We are all here to help, support, and be your voice to GM leadership.

Another great resource is www.gmminoritydealer.com. There you will find all of our contact info,
a calendar of events, and information on MDD programs.

Again, congratulations on another great year, and thank you for all you do to make the minority
dealers the great network it is!
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During the 2022 MDD Winter Business Meeting,
we celebrated a record number of 2021 Premier
Elite Winners.  

Congratulations to all 2021 Premier Elite Winners:  

Bill Perkins received his 29th Win and
Platinum Premier award.  



For 50 years, GM has provided leading opportunities to qualified minorities to help prepare them to
become dealers and to help them succeed once they become dealers. GM is committed to
"Changing the Face of Automotive Retail."

1. Donate – Individual donation, dealership donation, or
named scholarship.
2. Promote – MDD provides marketing and
communications materials to help build awareness of the
scholarship. Use them to help publicize the program in your
stores, schools and communities.
3. Nominate – encourage eligible candidates to self-
nominate!




Please visit our website to for more info and ways to
donate!

$13,500 $71,500
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COMMUNITY HIGHLIGHT
gm minority dealer development Scholarship Program

The GM Minority Dealer Development (MDD) Scholarship program is another critical step in creating an inclusive
retail culture. Visibility and representation of minority employees increase customer loyalty and overall
profitability and attract other minorities into our industry.

Questions regarding the program or how you can get more involved?
Contact: CMS Foundation – GM MDD Scholarship Program
Email: info@gmmddscholarship.com or call (630) 428–2412

https://gmmddscholarship.com/

In support of this mission, the GM Minority Dealer
Development (MDD) Scholarship Program is offered
to help minority students of African American, Asian,
Hispanic or Native American descent, interested in
pursuing careers in automotive retail and/or
automotive technology. There are many strong career
opportunities in automotive retail, and we wish to
encourage students interested in pursuing these
career options.

GETTING INVOLVED IN THE 2022 CAMPAIGN TAKES THREE SIMPLE STEPS: DONATE, PROMOTE AND NOMINATE!

BEGINNING FUND BALANCE
(12/31/2021)

CURRENT FUND BALANCE
(INCLUDING PLEDGES)

2022 PROGRAM YEAR 
 PLEDGES / DONATIONS: 

AS OF 03/31/2022

GM MDD

 SCHOLARSHIP

https://gmmddscholarship.com/#Donate


Arnaldo Bomnin, Bomnin
Automotive Group

You might say that Arnaldo and MDD grew up in the same era.  Arnaldo was two years old and
living in Cuba when the program started in 1972. In 1996 he immigrated to the U.S. with his only
assets -- a gold watch and three gold rings. He worked as a landscaper, picked avocados and sold
lobster from a van before landing his first auto-related job as a car salesman. 

The path to success is rarely a straight line, and the same was true for Arnaldo’s journey. He was
in a new country, learning a new trade, and a new language, but that never discouraged him.
Through determination and resilience, by 2010 Arnaldo was an experienced automotive
professional and ready to make the move to owning a dealership.  Although Arnaldo Bomnin Jr.’s
life story is unique in many ways, he wants other minorities working in the auto industry to know
that they too can be dealers, if that is their dream.  “Many people fail because they trade what
they want most for what they want at the moment,” said Arnaldo.

During his time in the industry, he has met many people who have the talent and the desire to be
a dealer, but who are held back by fear. They trade their dream of being a dealer to stay in their
comfort zone.  He remembers the day he was in a showroom when a visiting GM executive said
he’d make a good dealer. Arnaldo heard that message “loud and clear” and soon contacted the
executive to learn more about the process.  “You have to be willing to take a risk,” said Arnaldo.
“Fear will always be present, but you cannot be afraid to dream big.”
 
GM provides resources to help with training, financial and other start-up needs.  
“GM has the largest minority network in the industry,” said Arnaldo. “They are out there looking
for minority talent.”  Arnaldo said qualified minority candidates that want to become dealers
should pursue that dream with confidence. “When you’re ready, get on the phone and express
your desire. Or, fly to Detroit, look them in the eye and tell them you want to be a dealer,” he said.  
“And remember that your dream of owning a dealership is possible.” 
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This year, MDD celebrates 50 years of developing African American,
Asian, Hispanic and Native American minorities for future dealership
ownership opportunities. Today, minority dealers are among the most
successful in the General Motors network. One of those dealers is
Arnaldo Bomnin, Jr.         

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON BOMNIN AND HIS MANY AWARD-WINNING DEALERSHIPS, VISIT
WWW.BOMNINCHEVROLET.COM.

Arnaldo Bomnin owns Bomnin Automotive Group, which
operates seven franchises in South Florida and Virgina,
including five top-rated GM franchises –two of which were the
highest volume Chevrolet dealerships in the world in 2021. The
group generated over $1 billion of total revenue in 2021.



Sanchez, who has a bachelor's degree in journalism and with a minor in
marketing from Metropolitan State University in Denver, said she realized
during the filming of those commercials that she had a passion for auto
retail.

In 2011, she officially went to work for Alpine Buick-GMC in Denver after
appearing in the store's commercials for years.

"I started in sales, and I worked myself up all the way to GM," Sanchez said.
"I worked in every position. I was in finance, used-car manager, new-car
manager."  Years later, dealership owners Ivette Dominguez, an
Automotive News 100 Leading Women in the North American Auto
Industry honoree in 2020, and Mike Drawe, gave Sanchez her big break:
They offered the then-general manager the opportunity to become a
managing partner in a new store. Sanchez and Dominguez acquired Alpine
Buick-GMC South in November 2018.

With Sanchez at the store's helm, vehicle sales more than tripled in 2019
compared with 2018, she said. The sales gains led the store to the No. 1
spot for both GMC and Buick in its region in 2019, an achievement the
store has maintained, Sanchez said.

Last year presented new challenges. Amid the early months of the
coronavirus pandemic, vehicle sales at the dealership were prohibited. So
Sanchez helped create an online showroom for vehicle purchases and a
no-contact service concierge program. "We rose to the occasion and used
technology to our favor, and we became a full-service online dealership,"
she said.

Sanchez now aims to spend more time in the community and working with
charities. She'd like to encourage more women to work at dealerships and
more students to pursue auto retail as a career path.   

"We need to make the auto industry more appealing to these new
generations," she said.
                                                                                                Automotive News, 
                                                                                                             — Melissa Burden
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As a college intern pursuing a career in broadcast news, Laissa
Sanchez became the face of Alpine Buick-GMC in Denver, appearing
in TV commercials and infomercials that aired on the local Spanish
Telemundo channel.

Fast-forward 15 years and Sanchez is managing partner and general
manager of Alpine Buick-GMC South in Colorado Springs, Colo. "What
I thought started as a one-month, one-time gig ended up being a 15-
year gig," Sanchez said.

Laissa Sanchez, 
35

https://www.autonews.com/awards/2021-40-under-40-laissa-sanchez


2021 GM YEAR IN REVIEW

AUTOCONNECT  Q1, 2022 PAGE 6 

MOTORS HOLDING ALUMNI



2021 ACTUAL 2022 OBJECTIVE

MDD KEY OBJECTIVES I OVERVIEW:
Profitability, Growth and Retention 

2021 GM YEAR IN REVIEW
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GM’s Minority Dealer Development Network
Program underwent a comprehensive review in
2021 and has implemented changes to the
program. 

The minimum capital investment requirement for all prospective
candidates has increased from $350,000 to $500,000 of
unencumbered funds at the time of submitting application. For
private cap candidates the minimum remains at $750,000. The
increase reflects the escalating costs of automotive dealerships in
today’s market.
Due to the current environment our Dealer assessment is now
converted to 100% virtual until further notice. 



For additional information please email 

alicia.d.boggs@gm.com

mailto:alicia.d.boggs@gm.com
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NEW MINORITY DEALER DEVELOPMENT (MDD) DEALERS

Tony Bonet
UNITY CHEVROLET OF NEWBURGH
NEWBURGH, NY

Steve Harrell
BRISTOL CHEVROLET 
BRISTON, TN

Bob Jacaway
MAX MOTORS(CBG)
NEVADA, MO

MDD | 2021 CYE PERFORMANCE HIGHLIGHTS 

MDD | 2021 TOP DEALERS BY BRAND 



2022 - 2024 
MINORITY DEALER ADVISORY COUNCIL



ADDITIONAL CONTACT INFORMATION


